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Board of Registers Meeting 6/25/2020 in Town Hall Park e O

Call to order 5:00 pm e
Present: Lydia Szych, Teresa Wozniak, Lorrie Motyka and Jo Petcen
Upon motions made and seconded, it was voted:

Chairman -Lorrie Motyka and Secretary- Jo Petcen

Lydia would like a more hands on dept. to balance the work load.

It was decided that each member of the board would work every
third afternoon a month. The schedule for July is 7/2 Teresa,

7/16 Jo, and 7/30 Lorrie. If we can’t work our scheduled date it is up
to us to get a replacement.

Upon motion made and seconded, it was voted:

The rate of pay for all workers will increase 2% this July. The check in
and out workers will go from $10.30 to $10.50. The Wardens will go
from $13.75 to $14.02, Richard O’Dea will go from $12.76 to
$13.01 and the board will go from $13.75 to $14.02.

Lorrie motioned to adjourn the meeting at 5:30 pm. It was

seconded by Lydia.

Respectfully submitted,

Jo Petcen, Secretary



